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CAUTION: This e-mail originated outside of the City of Naperville (@naperville.il.us).  

DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you confirm the incoming address of the sender and know the content is 

safe. 

  

Members of the City of Naperville Planning and Zoning Commission, 

 

We are writing to submit our endorsement and support for Tom and Linda Cusack's request for a variance to 

the city ordinance restricting vehicle weight in driveways.   

 

We live across the street from the Cusack's at 15 Pepperidge Road.    We can find absolutely no reason to 

object to their request to park their proposed vehicle in their driveway.   

1. Tom and Linda are retired and choosing to continue their residency in Naperville.   Given Mr. Cusack's 

health conditions, the proposed vehicle offers the Cusack family the ability to continue their residency 

in Naperville.   

2. The address of 16 Pepperidge Road is the only residence with a driveway on the east side of 

Pepperidge between Sunnybrook (to the south) and Candlenut (to the North).   The proposed vehicle 

does not pose any foreseen safety risks to the traffic flow on the southern section of Pepperidge Road. 

Please see attachment.  

3. Living directly across the street from the Cusacks, our household has the potential to be most affected 

by the proposed van, either aesthetically or by compromising safety.   Neither of these is of any 

concern of ours.    

We would like to plead to the committee to allow the Cusack's to park their proposed vehicle in their 

driveway.   There are similar vehicles in the neighborhood that size-wise seem to be identical.  Failure to 

approve this variance request would seem to single out the Cusack's for no warranted reason.   

 

Thank you and we trust that you will support your long time residents, the Cusacks.   

 

Kind Regards, 

Joe and Carla McManus 

15 Pepperidge Rd 
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Naperville, IL  60540 


